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To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Fwd: Pictures
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Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Jonathan,
Please find attached pictures the Centre at 23-24 Cheriton after the works recommended by the
acoustic engineer has been carried

1)  Fitted lock on the PA system cupboard

2)  Acoustic seal on the basement door

3) Installed acoustic board over windows out.

4) Posted notices to users inside and outside the centre

The centre is ready for Mr Bakall to visit and verify the work that has been done.

About the air conditioning, because of the limited period of time that centre was permitted to use
as a place of worship as well as a community centre, it will be difficult to justify the cost and the
work involved. As you may know that the air conditioning needs a planning permission and
landlords agreement. Considering what we went through the air conditioning will be done only
should we apply a permanent planning permission for the centre.

Best regards
M Hassan



